
Mercy Ridge Residents Council Meeting  

March 7, 2024 

Scholarship Committee Report 

 

The Scholarship Committee has no report this quarter.  The first meeting of  
2024 will be held on March 21st.  Nevertheless, Committee members have 
been working behind the scenes to prepare for the Committee and 
Activities Expo that will be held next Thursday, March 14th.  Don’t miss this 
fun and informative event. 

Heads up, mark your calendars: the annual Scholarship Awards Ceremony  
will be held on Thursday, July 11, 2024 from 4:00 – 5:00 PM.    

Please remember our dedicated student servers when the Scholarship 
Committee’s fund drive begins August 15.  

On a personal note, I’d like to share my recent medical diagnosis with you, 
my Mercy Ridge family.  As some of you already know, I was diagnosed 
with esophageal cancer, for which there is no cure.  I understand my path 
going forward.  I will continue as Chair for as long as I am physically able.  
As you know, I have a deep commitment to the Scholarship Committee and 
am honored to be Chair. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Barbara Kahan, Scholarship Committee Chair 
 

 


